
RUSHVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOL

1st Quarter

Falcon Lunch Bunch

On Friday, November 13th we celebrated our 1st 
quarter Falcon Brunch recipients. These 
students were chosen by their teachers for 
demonstrating the Falcon traits: 
• be respectful
• be responsible
• be safe, 
• be involved
• be successful!




































































